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April 16, 1970 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

A copy of your April 12th letter to the Archivist was 
not enclosed with the letter you wrote to me on April 12. 

Our filen reveal that all of the information we 
developed on Ferris was contained in two reports, Secret 
Service Control Numbers 449 and 620 and that these reports 
Were furnished to Mr. Rankin, the General Counsel of the 
Warren Commission, with our transmittal of January 8, 
1964, 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas J. Kelley 
Assistant Director 
Protective Intelligence 

bcc - Dr. James B. Rhoads 
Archivist of the United States 
National Archives Building 
Washington, D. C. 
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